Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	535
	NPRR Title
	Resource Status Startup - Shutdown

	
	

	Date
	November 4, 2014

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	Robert Helton

	Company
	Robert.helton@gdfsuezna.com

	E-mail Address
	GDF Suez Energy Marketing NA, Inc.

	Phone Number
	713-636-1814

	Cell Number
	832-435-7815

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


The issuance of this Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) was based on Base Point Deviation Charges incurred while plants were in startup mode due to ramp rate issues.  GDF SUEZ Energy NA has developed a workaround that ensures the plant ramp rate and does not subject the unit to Base Point Deviation Charges.
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